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Year 3 and Year 4 Projects 

Last week, pupils from Year 3 and Year 4 showcased their family learning projects. There was a  
wonderful variety of projects on display including dreamcatchers, a range of homemade food, profiles 
on the different jobs that parents do, erupting volcanoes, a range of talented designers and so much 
more! The speaking skills pupils evidenced when talking to different adults was exceptional. It was 
also clear how much the children had enjoyed working alongside parents and carers. Thank you to 
everyone who attended and for the time spent at home in preparing the projects. 

Photographs of Year 4 projects. 
Year 3 on page 2. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 Projects 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Down in the City! 

Year 6 Merseytravel Trip 
 

As our Year 6 pupils approach 
independence and the  
prospect of travelling to  
secondary school by  
themselves, we took them on 
an educational session with  
Merseytravel.  
Pupils travelled around  
Liverpool via different modes 
of transport, including train, 
bus and the ferry. They learnt 
the importance of safety rules 
when using public transport 
and how to stay safe.  
 
At the end of the trip, they 
had the fantastic opportunity 
to explore the Queensway  
Liverpool Tunnel!  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Supermarket Shopping 

The Nursery children visited Lidl to develop their 
interest within their learning and development. 
The children were given the opportunity to learn 
about what foods are sold within the supermarket 
and they had the chance to explore to find the 
fruits needed to make smoothies. The children 
have been learning the story “The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar” and they shopped to collect the fruits 
needed from the book to make smoothies back in 
the classroom.  



  

Sports Day will take place on the following dates for the different year groups: 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 - Wednesday 10th July 2019 at 9:30am 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 - Wednesday 17th July 2019 at 9:30am 

 

Please note that the dates for Nursery and Reception will be confirmed shortly. 

 

Parents and carers are invited to join us to watch the activities take place. We would also like to  

invite you to join the children for a picnic on the field after the races have finished. We will be  

sending out a letter after half-term to give you further details about the day, but for now please add 

it to your diaries. 

 

As the events will be taking place outside, should the weather be wet, we will have to cancel the 

event. We will be keeping an eye on the forecast leading up to it and will let you know  as soon as 

possible if we are going to cancel. 

Sports Day  

Year 6 Performance 
 

As they prepare to leave Primary school, Year 6 will be putting on a special 
play at the end of the summer term which we hope you can attend. This will 
be in addition to the Leavers Service.  
 
The dates of the Year 6 Performance are: Tuesday 16th July at 9:30am 
            Tuesday 16th July at 5:00pm 

Year 6 Disco 
 

A reminder that the Year 6 disco will take place on Monday 22nd 
July, starting at 5:30pm and finishing at 7:00pm.  

Year 6 Leavers Service 
 

A reminder that the Year 6 Leavers Service will take place 
on Wednesday 24th July at 9:15am. 


